
Appendix 4 
Progress with Committee Resolutions 

 

Date of 
Meeting 

Item number and title Resolution  Progress 

17 May 
2018 

6.  Universal Credit Resolved:  - subject to the above observations 
 

(i) to continue to support the on-going work of the 
Universal Credit Board to understand and 
manage the impacts for both Council Services 
and Denbighshire residents of the introduction 
of Universal Credit; and 

(ii) unless concerns merit earlier consideration, to 
request that a further report be presented to the 
Committee in twelve months’ time on the 
impact of the introduction of Universal Credit 
Full Service on residents and Council services, 
and that the report include details of any 
lessons learnt from the initial roll-out and an 
overview of the work underway to mitigate the 
impact on the Council and residents of the 
migration of current benefit recipients to 
Universal Credit in due course 

 
 
The Lead Member, 
relevant officers and 
partner organisations 
have been advised of the 
Committee’s 
recommendations and the 
presentation of a progress 
report has been 
scheduled into the 
Committee’s forward work 
programme for its meeting 
in May 2019 (unless 
concerns or developments 
necessitate the 
presentation of a report to 
Scrutiny at an earlier date) 

 7.  Tourism Signage 
Strategy for Denbighshire 

Resolved: -  subject to the above observations  
 

(i) to support the continuation of the work to 
develop a tourism signage strategy for 
Denbighshire; 

 
 
The Leader, Deputy 
Leader and relevant 
officers have been 
informed of the 



(ii) to confirm that, as part of its consideration it 
had read, understood and taken account of 
the Well-being Impact Assessment in 
Appendix A; 

(iii) to recommend that the proposed officer and 
elected member working group to be 
established to develop a tourism signage 
strategy for Denbighshire comprise of 12 
elected members, two representing each 
Member Area Group (MAG), and a 
representative from Welsh Government (WG), 
along with relevant officers; and 

(iv) that a report on the Working Group’s progress 
in developing a tourism signage strategy, 
including information on potential funding 
sources and anticipated timescale for the 
project’s delivery, be presented to the 
Committee in 12 months’ time 

Committee’s 
recommendations and a 
report on the Working 
Group’s progress has 
been scheduled into the 
Committee’s forward work 
programme for its meeting 
in May 2019 

 


